Chris O'Brien

L

From: john vadenais <dead6663927@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 8:54 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: I support House resolution 6020 and bills 5405,5470, 5647, 5468, all funding RIPTA.

To Clerk Christopher O'Brien,

Please show for the record that | support House resolution 6020 and House bills 5405, 5470, 5647 and 5468, these bills
all support the funding of Ripta, an essential service for Rhode Islanders.

Respectfully,

FrancesDiBisceglia,
Burrillville



